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We’re so glad you’ve stopped by, and we are looking 
forward to getting to know you better.  You are always 
welcome at First Assembly of God.  It’s more than a place 
– it’s a family.  We come from all walks of life and, most 
importantly, we are all seekers.  We’re seeking to know 
God and to allow His presence to transform our lives as 
we strive to serve Him, His church, and our families.  We 
are family, and God is head of the house. 
 

Larry D. McGarry 
Senior Pastor and Congregation 

 

Board Member on Call for May: 
Jess Holler 

Cell: 541-233-3118 

 

 

Nursery & Children's Activities: 
As a courtesy to others, we encourage the use of our nursery facilities (birth 
to age 4) and children's church services (ages 5 - 12).  Our ushers will be 
happy to direct you to an age appropriate location for your child.  Please note 
that if your child is coughing, or has the sniffles or other symptoms of a 
cold; please DO NOT leave them in the nursery.  This will help protect 
our staff and other children. 
 

 

In the event of “bad weather,” please call the church 
office at 541-447-7254 for a recorded 

message or go to www.prinevilleag.com  to see if 
services have been cancelled. 

 

Please turn off your cell phone or pager 
during the service. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

 
 

Welcome! 

http://www.prinevilleag.com/


Happy Birthday 

Pastor Larry McGarry May 21 

 

Memorial Day, May 27, 2019, is a federal holiday in 
the United States for remembering and honoring 

persons who have died while serving in the United 
States Armed Forces. 

In 2000, Congress passed the National Moment of 
Remembrance Act, asking people to stop and 

remember at 3:00 PM. 

 

 
 

After The Election is over, we can still guarantee 
these results: 

7.  The Cross, not the government, will still be 
our salvation 

8.  There will still be room at the Cross. 
9.  Jesus will still save anyone who places their 

faith and trust in Him. 
10.  God will still be with us always – He will never leave us or 

forsake us. 

 

The church is taking donations for several doors 

that need replacing.  Please mark offering 

envelopes “DOORS.”  Thank you for your 

generosity in giving. 

 

The Sunday sermons are recorded and available on CD at a 

cost of $3.00 each.  In the pew, there are Welcome forms 

for our visitors, Prayer Request, and CD Order forms.  

Please fill out and place in offering plate. 



 

Coming Up at First Assembly 
 

Sunday – May 19
 

Worship Team Rehearsal 
Sanctuary 
8:00 am 

Hospitality Hour 
Fireside room 

8:30 am 
 

School of Nurturing 
(S.O.N. – day School) 

9:15 am 

 
Tuesday May 21 

Intercessory Prayer 
Eleanor Caves Memorial Chapel 

10:00 am 
 
 

 
Pre-service Prayer 

Sanctuary 
9:30 am 

 
Worship Service 

Sanctuary 
10:30 am 

 
Staffed Nursery ages birth-4 
Kid’s Konnection ages 5-12 

 
Wednesday May 22 

Bible Study on 
The Book of Daniel 

 and Legacy Youth Ministries 
Fireside Room and Room 204 

7:00 pm
 

THE MESSAGE OF THE CROSS 
 

JESUS CHRIST 
The Source of all Blessings (John 1:1, 14, 29; Colossians 2:10-15) 

THE CROSS OF CHRIST 
The Means by which all Blessings are Given   

(1 Corinthians 1:17-18, 23; 2:2) 
THE CROSS OF CHRIST 
As the Object of our Faith  

The Means by which all Blessings are Received  
(Romans 6:3-5, Colossians 2:14-15; Ephesians 2:13-18) 

THE HOLY SPIRIT 
Superintends all of this (Romans 8:1; 2:9-11) 


